
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

From: Kevin Glatzel 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: “Agenda Item #2 for Meeting Scheduled 20 Aug 2021 – (Against Amendment to NAC 441A.755)” 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 3:13:42 PM 

Dear Joseph, 

Please include my written statement below as public comment for the upcoming 9AM 
meeting on 20 Aug 2021 regarding action item #2 - discussing vaccine mandates for 
universities. 

I oppose the mandates requiring vaccination for Covid 19 to attend university. Forceful 
injections that compromise bodily autonomy does not signify a free society of which our 
great country was founded. Our universities are a great institution that stand as a pillar for 
thought and freedom. 

Mandating an injected pharmaceutical product before long term safety studies have been 
completed is unethical and is in direct conflict with the scientific process. Let the data speak 
for itself. According to the CDC the age group between 18-49 have a 0.05% chance of 
death. If we eliminated everything with that kind of death profile we would not have a 
functioning society. The CDC shows that more people in this age category die from motor 
vehicle accidents than of Covid. It's preposterous to think that a product would be required 
to attend a university that has not been shown to prevent transmission. Studies are now 
coming out that indicate that the efficacy is dramatically falling against variants thus 
producing the need for endless boosters. 

I urge you to comply with the nuremberg code of ethics and keep the freedom of bodily 
autonomy intact. 

Thank you, 

Kevin Glatzel 


